
COLLIER COUNTY PRESIDENTS COUNCIL 
Monthly Meeting 

Greater Naples Chamber of Commerce 
May 8, 2015 

 
 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT 
Berkshire Lakes Master Assn   Bob Luparello, Fred Rogers 
Gulf Shore Association of Condominiums Jim Goetz 
Island Walk HOA    Jeanie Bicanich 
Kings Lake HOA    Chuck Nuechterlein 
Lely Island Estates    Ken Drum 
Pelican Bay Property Owners Assn  Dave Trecker 
Rivard Villas     Robert Ct. Syr 
Village Walk of Naples Paul Feuer, Kathleen Adams, Jeff Cochlin 
 

ALSO PRESENT 
Dr. Allen Weiss, and Russell Williams  

 
CALL TO ORDER 
The meeting was called to order by Paul Feuer at 9:00 a.m.  Paul Feuer led the pledge 
of allegiance to our flag.  Those present made self-introductions. 
 
GUEST SPEAKER 
Paul Feuer introduced the guest speaker Dr. Allen Weiss, CEO of NCH.  Dr. Allen Weiss 
discussed the Blue Zone Initiative.  He discussed how Blue Zone areas impact peoples’ 
lives including increased well-being, lower health care costs, improved productivity, a 
more active population, and increased consumption of fruits and vegetables.  He 
highlighted some Blue Zone projects around the country and how they have positively 
impacted the health of the community.  More information can be found at www.nchmd.org. 
 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
Paul Feuer asked for a motion to approval the minutes from the April 10, 2015. Motion 
was made by Fred Rogers and seconded by Chuck Nuechterlein to approve. The minutes 
were unanimously approved. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
Chuck Nuechterlein stated that there is $2,286.71 in checking with no outstanding bills.  
Two additional communities have joined. 
 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 
 
Newsletter – Fred Rogers reported that the next newsletter will be available in July. 
 



 
NEW BUSINESS 
1. Bob St. Cyr discussed proposed large gas stations planned by nearby communities.  

He suggested that the Collier County President’s Council take a position against 
allowing gas stations to be placed near communities.  The executive committee will 
draft a letter to be sent. 
 

2. Bob Luparello volunteered to help with the website. 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
The next meeting of the CCPC will be on the normal second Friday, June 12, 2015 at 
9:00 a.m. at the Naples Chamber of Commerce. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Paul Feuer called for a motion to adjourn. Motion was made by Fred Rogers, seconded 
by Jim Goetz.  Unanimously approved. The meeting adjourned at 10:35 a.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Russell Williams, CAM 
Acting Secretary 


